
Warninglid Speedwatch 

2023 Update 
The Speed Indicator Device (SID) which records vehicle movements and 
speeds 24/7.  Below is the annual figures since it was installed in 2018.  
These figures represent vehicle travelling in one direction.  Covid had 
caused a drop in 2020 & 2021.   

 

  This is a summary of the offending drivers we reported to the police.   

  

At the beginning of this year there were 17 Speedwatch volunteers working 
to discourage speeding on Cuckfield Lane.  Two of the current volunteers 
have had to step down due to family commitments.   

We are looking for more volunteers to enable more continuous sessions. 
The prime times are the morning and evening rush hours and around lunch 
time.     

If you want more information, please contact Ed Hadfield at 
warninglid_sw@outlook.com or 01444 461069. 
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